
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Bel Air-Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council 
Name: Robin Greenberg 
Phone Number: (310) 968-0605 
Email: rgreenberg@babcnc.org 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(23) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 02/26/2020 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 03/07/2020 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 19-0480-S1 
Agenda Date: 02/26/2020 
Item Number: 21.a.iv. 
Summary: On February 26, 2020, a Brown-Act noticed public meeting was held by the BABCNC.
With a quorum of 23 board members present, the governing Board of the BABCNC unanimously
voted to support the city council motion to work on banning single-use plastic water bottles at
municipal locations. 
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